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Asphalt Paving !;

fm'n.ssosail 3191aland Road

BRISTOL, VIRGINIA 24201

August 1, 1990

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
| Atten: Document Control' Desk '

Washington, DC
'

20555 ;

REPLY TO A NOTICE OF VIOLATION !
,

'
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|

Res. Docket No. 030-31516 :

License No. 45-25083-01 1

i
*

Dear Sir:

This is in response to a letter from Mr. William E.1
Cline, Chief Nuclear. Materials Setety and Safeguards Branch ;

' dated July 27, 1990. Our company received our nuclear
density gauge from Troxler Cor.pany in May of 1990 and at that i

time requested personnel morltoring device to be sent to~us.
We expected to receive shipment about the- same~ time as we

'
received our_ gauge. However, due to some breakdown in
communication our order was not processed. Our construction _v

project on which the gauge:was_to be used was undes way and
the' portion of this project requiring the ga:Ne was performed -!
between May 25, 1990 and June 8,1990. Upon completion of
this work the gauge was replaced in storage and will not be

I
used again until we are awarded another job requiring its ;

use. This type of work is genera 11y' awarded to contractors'

in the early spring of each year. . We therefore do not expect
to use cur amuge until May of 1991. ,

'

Since-the inspection by Ms.Waldron.we have contacted
~

Troxler to reorder the' personnel monitoring device and have
been told that while the gauge is in storage that monitoring ;

is not needed, and that when we can establish.a date for use ;

in the future a contact with them-will deliver the proper
personnel monitoring to us.

_

+

I hope this information is satisf actory for your n0eds.
| If more information is needed please contact me. ;

r

Yours Very Truly e ip

&_===,

0[IDon W. Shumaker, Jr. *

#
iVice president /.

>

'9005130067 9008o3 1 0 >

REG 2 LIC30 *
t

45-25083-01 PDC
'

. - . - . _ _ __ -- - . - . . - . - . - - . - . .. . - . . . . - - - - - - . . .- - ,,


